Mike Mormile

Town of Beacon Falls
10 Maple Avenue
Beacon Falls, CT 06403

RE: Blasting @ Stone Quarry

Dear Mike:

Per our conversation regarding the blasting within 250 feet of my brother’s home at 460 Lopus
Road I want to express our concerns for proper monitoring of potential damage to the home.
Mr. Stone is preparing to blast within 25 feet of the property line which is less than 250 feet from
the house. Per our conversation with the Fire Marshall and the First Selectman we are reaching

out to you to register our concerns.

Thanks for your assistance in this matter.

Regards, /
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cc: G. Smith — Selectman
B. Degeorge — Fire Marshall



